
Lakeville Open Space Committee    May 8, 2008         7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
Members present:  Jaime Velazquez, Brian Reynolds, Don Foster, Mike Schroeder, Joan 
Morton, Linda Grubb 
 
Don distributed final form of survey.  One minor correction will be made. 
 
Discussion of how to handle survey at Town meeting:  There will be a poster in the lobby 
sending people to a link on the Town site and a stack of surveys for anyone wanting a 
hard copy.   We will print 200 double sided copies, placing those not handed out at Town 
Meeting at the Library and Town Hall.  
Linda will investigate having our information printed on the voting “flags”.  Jaime will 
do cards to be distributed and text for the card. 
We will ask Moderator to make an announcement about the survey at the beginning of 
TM. 
 
Town site will have a link to Open Space Plan project that explains need for revising the 
plan.  Don will draft the text and a “teaser”.  Website will mention TRWA grant. 
 
Linda will do an interview with Cindy Dow to give her information about the new plan 
and the TRWA grant. 
 
The possibility of a public forum on open space issues perhaps at Ted Williams was 
discussed.  Members of the committee would be there to discuss what the plan should be 
with the public. We would invite participation by local and regional boards and 
committees, non-profits, and other institutions involved in open space issues. Possible 
dates were Saturday or Sunday, June 21 or 22.  Linda will check on availability of Camp. 
 
Linda noted that the new state requirements and a workbook for open space plans are 
available at www.mass.gov/envir/dcs. 
 
Committee looked at the CVS plan and discussed the value of our reviewing all plans. 
 
At 9:15 Don moved to adjourn. Brian seconded. Meeting adjourned, 
 
Mike Schroeder, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.mass.gov/envir/dcs

